August 12, 2014

TO: Ghassan Hanna
Petitioner for alley closure at 10301 W Eight Mile Road

FROM: Jim Knoll — Senior G.L.S. Tech.
City Engineering Division — DPW

RE: Consent Agreement for alley closure on W Eight Mile Road between Griggs and
Birwood.

We are still In need of two owners consent to the referenced closure; or we can proceed if
the property owners do not respond to a registered letter. I have enclosed a simple form
for the needed consent. Our assessor’s records list the following owners:

Property commonly known as 10335 W Eight Mile
Owner

Mary Pauling

20252 Kentucky St.

Detroit, MI

48221

Property commonly known as 10345 W Eight Mile
Owner

Fred Abdaal

10345 W Eight Mile

Detroit, MI

48221

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact the Survey Bureau and -
speak to the supervisor, Mr. Keith McCrary or myself. Phone 313 224 3970

Jim Knoll



